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Obsolescence of DeltaRay “323105” models

Timing

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal sales  
representative, visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-682-8022.

Federal Signal will be discontinuing its DeltaRay LED Visor light product line.  All model numbers  
starting with “323105” will no longer be available.

	 Recommended Substitute 
	 Federal Signal’s Viper S2 interior-mount LED warning lights are  
	 a potential alternative to the DeltaRay product line.

Obsolete 
Models

Description Substitute 
Models

Description

323105-22 DeltaRay II visor light, Amber/Amber 329000-22 Dual-head Viper S2 with cigarette plug-Amber/Amber
323105-33 DeltaRay II visor light, Blue/Blue 329000-33 Dual-head Viper S2 with cigarette plug-Blue/Blue
323105-42 DeltaRay II visor light, Red/Amber 329000-42 Dual-head Viper S2 with cigarette plug-Red/Amber
323105-43 DeltaRay II visor light, Red/Blue 329000-43 Dual-head Viper S2 with cigarette plug-Red/Blue
323105-44 DeltaRay II visor light, Red/Red 329000-44 Dual-head Viper S2 with cigarette plug-Red/Red

Model 323105-44 is obsolete effective immediately.  No new orders will be accepted for this model.

The remaining models will only be available “while supplies last”.  There is a limited amount of inventory 
available on these models, and they will be sold on a “first-come-first-serve” basis until the remaining 
stock has been depleted.


